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The P.S. 88 administration and staff in Ridgewood participated in raising awareness and

teaching their students about "respect for all" and highlighting the dangers of bullying and
cyber bullying. The children made anti-bullying posters, took part in discussions with
guidance counselors and most recently sat in on an assembly with State Senator Joseph

Addabbo, Jr.



